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 Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc. GFWC Ohio 

     Newsletter                         2022  

  

 

 

November, the Month of Thanksgiving 
 
We are thankful for the opportunity to serve the many women of this loving and giving 
club, and for my Faith, my Family, my Health and my Friends.  
 
What are you thankful for? 
 
Enjoy this holiday with your family and friends.  Remember all those who cannot celebrate 
with their loved ones:  the military, the medical personnel, the firemen, the policemen and 
all first responders, etc. 
 
Perhaps at the November meeting you would like to sit next to someone you don't 
normally sit next to and share what you are planning on doing on Thanksgiving and make 
a new friend! 

Co-Presidents ~ Pat and Mary Ann  
 

Committee Updates 
Hospitality Committee 
Greeting Hostess is Patt. Serving hostesses are Vaughn, Chris, Nancy, and Diana. Thanks to all the 
ladies who have treated us in the last few meetings. We certainly have enjoyed your hospitality! 
           --Marie  
 
International Committee 
November is the beginning of Fall and Thanksgiving has always been so very special.  The park is  
beautiful and the critters are busy storing away food for the more difficult days ahead. 

General Meeting:  Monday, November 21, 2022; 7:00 PM 
Mayfield Village Community Room 

         6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  
Board Meeting: 6:00 PM 

Greeting Hostess: Patt   (Arrive at 5:30 PM)     Bring a devotion 
Serving Hostesses: Vaughn, Chris, Nancy, Diana 

Members: Please bring her own water, if desired, and 
save these ladies some heavy lifting! 

Program: “Terminal Tower, Trains, The Thirties”. “The History of 
Making Cleveland a Boom Town”  Presented by 
Rebecca McFarland and Tom Pappas 

 

A Message from Our Co-Presidents 
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International Committee– continued 

They scurry around salvaging the acorns that fall from the old oak tree that seems to produce more 
each year. 
 
A time to stop and think of how blessed we are, for the country we live in, the families we love, the 
friends we share, the right to our own choices (good or not so good).  
 
All things we take so much for granted, when so many others do not have these freedoms. The 
year 2022 is beginning to age and a new one, 2023, on the horizon.  A New Year, like a gift, ready 
to be opened, examined and enjoyed. 
 
My gratitude for the years of support and participation you have given to the Club and to the 
efforts of International---and the best gift of all—your friendships. 
      --Patt,, Co-Chair and the International Committee 

Reminder~ 
There will be a sale at the February       meeting to raise money for Heifer International.  Details to 
follow in the January 2023 newsletter.     --Diana, Co-Chair 
 

Ways & Means Committee     

IMPORTANT NOTE FROM PAT: 

If anyone is missing their nut order, please call her. The Committee has 

an order that was paid for in cash, but did not give a name, address or 

phone number. 

 

►OUR TOWN AND ALL-AROUND BOOKS still available - $28.00 (Club profit $11.00) Call Marie.  
Books great for gifts!!! 

►Annual SWEET TREATS RAFFLE will be presented by the Ways and Means Committee. 
Members at the CLUB HOLIDAY LUNCHEON, Saturday, December 3rd. The Committee might have 

a few Holiday items for sale also.  HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE at the Luncheon. --Barbara  
 
 

Welfare Committee 
►Food Collection for Food Pantry at Our Savior Lutheran Church, Mayfield Hts. Checks [Made out 

to Mayfield Women’s Club, GFWC/Ohio], gift cards, and cash also are welcomed.  – Jeannie and Marty  

►Donations: 

►St. Augustine’s Church Food Bank – Suggested donation: $100 from Club 

►2023 Calendars for Veterans, shut-ins, and nursing homes -- Chris, Marie, Marty 

►”Give and Take” Book Table – Vaughn  

►Please bring your clean (thru the dishwasher) medicine bottles with lids attached –Jeannie  

 
Marty and I talked to the house mother about Christmas gifts for the ladies and the kitchen.  The 
ladies would love new sleep shirts.  They are normally button down the front and are knee 
length.  Needed are: 1-medium, 2-large, 2-extra-large, 3- 2 XL or 3-XL.  Please include receipt or gift 
receipt.  Please call Chris if you purchased one so it can be crossed off the list. 
 

They would all like stretchy footies (They are short socks that only come up to the ankle.)  They 
wear them in their boots. 
 

The house mothers would like a large soup pot and a non-stick fry pan.  Some ladies could go 
together or give Chris a few dollars and she will do the shopping and wrapping. Please give Chris 
the gifts at the November meeting or December Holiday Party. 
Thank you!!!             --Marty and Chris  
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Celebrating November Birthdays 
   11/5  Mary            11/26  Sue 

      
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia 
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Upcoming MWC Fundraisers & Events 

Nov | Dec 

Club Fundraisers:  

November: Our Town and All-Around Books – Contact Marie  
 Texas Roadhouse Certificates – Contact Marie  
    

 Events: 

December: Saturday, 12/3 – Holiday Luncheon – Details will be discussed 
at the November meeting. 

 
 
 
Jan 2023 

Club Fundraisers:  

January: White Elephant Sale  (Ways & Means) 
Arrabiata’s Restaurant   (Social & Ways & Means) 

 


